Purbeck District Council February 2014 Report

Superfast Broadband

Previously I reported that the project has started and hopes to start delivery later on this year rolling out to 2017. I am now hopeful that Bere Regis will be on-line by the beginning of next year (2015) which is much better than we first expected. Obviously it will be the subject of additional charges and I await the charging schedule which should come out soon.

Neighbourhood Plan

I am very pleased to report that Purbeck District Council debated the Bere Regis neighbourhood plan at our last Council meeting and I was delighted to propose that the Council fund £5000 towards the cost of its production. This was passed unanimously and all the Councillors are looking towards us to see what we will be producing as we will be one of the first one produced in Dorset let alone Purbeck.

Surgery

Surgeries are held on the first Saturday of every month. These are held at the communal Lounge in Turberville Court in Bere Regis from 09.30 a.m. to 10.00 a.m. If you have any questions or queries related to the business of Purbeck District Council please come along. If anyone wants to contact me and cannot get to the surgery my email address is peterwharf@hotmail.com.

Peter Wharf
District Councillor